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Student Council

We began our student council in December and here I have the following as a summary from each
meeting and the councils findings.

Student Council Meeting
December 17th, 2022

At the start of the meeting positions were discussed between officers and what that entails in
student council. Majority of the meeting was a discussion about parliamentary procedures
throughout future student council meetings. Open floor was a brief consultation on the important
roles of the student council elected individuals. The meeting was then adjourned.

Student Council Meeting
February 11, 2022

The beginning of the meeting was a brief analysis of the supplies needed to be brought to each
meeting and the procedures to be followed by the individual after the meeting is adjourned. Open
floor discussion then took place and we discussed concerns within the lunch and vending
machines, as well as general school rules such as dress code. Questions about ESG elections
were asked as well as student concerns over restrooms. Administration is taking all concerns,
questions and comments into consideration and action. The meeting was adjourned.

Student Council Meeting
March 18, 2022

We initiated our meeting by delivering the news of discussed issues since previous student
council meetings. A discussion was made with fresh start about lunch concerns and concerns
over the bathrooms were still in discussion for next school year. New business discussion
included updates on show dates, canceled school events and general student forms being sent out
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regarding “Rock My Campus” and Jr. High shirt polls. Confirmed dates were established for
master certification and cords as well as teacher conferences. The meeting was adjourned.

Prom

We held our 2022 Prom at Coco Palms Restuarant on March 4th. The class of 2023 planned the
entire night from location, decoration, dinner menu! At the prom there was dancing, photo booth both
from Encore and professional photographers.

Spelling Bee

Encore’s Annual Spelling Bee took place in March. This was an event ran by administrative
director of academics Ms. Dolf. It was organized well and was recorded by Encore’s Media Team.

SpongeBob

Our final high school production went out with a bang! We sold out every single night. This was a
great opportunity for exposure for the school. ESG also opened up the student store for sales.

Campus Cleanup

ESG in the past few weeks have been working on cleaning up our designated rooms and Store.
ESG has been working to find proper food and drink items to sell in the store and vending machines
adhering to the State guidelines for schools. We are also working on decorating the inner quad windows
for not only our campus tours but for our students and staff as well.

ESG Future Events and COVID Precautions

As the school year is coming to a close in almost 50 days we want to make sure all school events
are safe and properly funded for. We have reworked our event calendar and have removed events and
rescheduled for later dates. This will help ensure we are properly prepared and funded for each event.


